RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES
Regular Meeting
April 24,2018
The Recreation Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on April 24, 2018 at 7:04pm at the Municipal Building, 150
Kennedy Rd. Tranquility NJ 07879.

ROLL CALL: Colleen McLean, Patty DeClesis, Brad Jones, Brenda Grasso, Yvonne Hernandez and Gladys Golder.
Members present: Collen McLean, Gladys Golder, Brad Jones, Yvonne Hernandez and Patty DeClesis.

Also present: Kim Mantz, Rec Secretary.

Members absent: Brenda Grasso

Approval of the March 14, 2018 Minutes — motion made by Patty and seconded by Gladys.
Approval of the March 20, 2018 Minutes - motion made by Patty and seconded by Brad.

BUSINESS:

1. Spring Yard Sale — Kim stated there were 17 homes on the map but still a week to go before the maps were printed.
Colleen explained the school had set up the clothing drive the week after the yard sale and said she would send a flyer
over.

2. Summer Series Activity Program — Kim will send out the resumes on Monday, May 7t for each member of the Committee
to review, interviews will be on conducted on Thursday, May 10t at 6:30 at the municipal building. They will be done in
executive session because it is a personnel issue. Kim will advertise for the meeting next week.

3. Miss Green Contest — Brad is going to order the sashes again. Kim will send the information to all the high schools and
Colleen will get the gift bags/ tissue paper for the girls’ gifts. Patty will order the cake.

4. Family Fun Nights — July is going to be a Family Game Night. Will be discussed further at the next meeting.

Egg Hunt - Pulled it together at the last minute and worked out great. Some people were upset about there being no actual
egg hunt but it could not be done due to the wet fields. There was an issue with girl scouts/parents telling people at the door
the egg hunt was canceled but it was just a miscommunication and will not happen again.

NEW BUSINESS:

Colleen stated the old firehouse needs to be cleaned out and the bins need to be gone through. The National Junior Honor
Society will be doing this project on a Saturday in May. Colleen will get additional plastic bins for supplies. The Honor
society will also run the games tent at Green Township Day and possibly help with Vendors in the morning.

Brad spoke about a plaque or trophy case at the park for the two Miss Greens that have gone on to be Queens or the Fair.
He would like a weather proof plaque that has a photograph of them doing something they love and is laser engrave. Brad
is going to email Ursula and Keely to get their thoughts on it.

MATTERS FROM RECREATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

Upon motion duly made and a vote of all ayes, the meeting was adjourned at 8:06 pm.
The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 17, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kim Mantz
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Recreation Secretary Date approved: 6.5.18



